
City of Portsmouth 
Portsmouth, NH 

 
Sale of  

ETTER Engineering gas POD Gas Boosters 
Invitation to Bid 

 
The City of Portsmouth School Department is disposing of an ETTER Engineering gas POD 
Gas Boosters, purchased in 2012.  The auction deadline is March 8, 2016. Interested bidders 
may visit http://www.govdeals.com/cityofportsmouth to participate in the bidding auction.   
 
If you have any questions please contact Dan Hartrey, Facilities Project Manager at  
(603) 610-7299 or Lori MacGinnis, Purchasing Coordinator at (603) 610-7227.   
 
The City of Portsmouth reserves the right to reject any or all bids, to waive technical or legal 
deficiencies, and to accept any bid that it may deem to be in the best interest of the City. 
 
 
 
 


